TENNESSEANS FOR THE ARTS THE BALLEY 2012

TUESDAY, MARCH 27, 2012 11:30Å-1:00Å

MEET THE **NEW EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR**OF THE TENNESSEE ARTS COMMISSION



MEET THE **NEW EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR**OF THE TENNESSEE ARTS COMMISSION

at a luncheon hosted by Tennesseans for the Arts

TUESDAY, MARCH 27, 2012 11:30\(\hat{n}\)-1:00\(\hat{n}\)

WAR MEMORIAL AUDITORIUM

NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!

THIS INVITATION WILL SERVE AS YOUR VOUCHER FOR UP TO 3 LUNCHES.

IF YOU ARE PLANNING TO ATTEND, PLEASE RSVP TO INFO@TN4ARTS.ORG.



MOLLY PRATT info@tn4arts.org 615.477.6842



